
 

Submitted by: Nathaniel Byars (Lonquist) 

Westlake US 2  
Received 6/28/2024 

 

SNT Satellite Update 
InSAR Subsidence 

June 24, 2024 
 

 
Lonquist comment: 
 
Regarding the SNT dataset, an image was scheduled to be acquired on June 24, but was 
unsuccessful. The communication from TREA is below: 
 
I would like to provide you an update on the missing Sentinel-1 image (2024-06-24) over 
Sulphur Mine. Although, according to the European Space Agency (ESA)  plan, the image was 
scheduled to be acquired, the acquisition has failed.    
Our contact at ESA explained that Sentinel-1 is currently in an eclipse period, which runs from 
the beginning of May until early August, which may lead to a marginally higher likelihood of 
image acquisition rejections worldwide. 
We'll continue to closely monitor the upcoming Sentinel-1 acquisition plans over Sulphur Mine 
and will be sure to let you know immediately if there are any changes or updates. 
 


